
CANDIDATE BIOS 
Additional Bios may be released as soon as they are received by the Association. 

Candidate 1 – Sean Hill - Hello, neighbors! My name is Sean Hill, and I have had the privilege of calling this 
wonderful neighborhood home since 2015. My family and I reside at 132 Chisholm Ranch Dr., where my 
wife, Jessica, and I raise our three children—Kelsey, Hollie, and Cole—who all call this community their 
own. I am a teacher in Rockwall ISD and have had the pleasure of teaching and coaching many of the 
children in the neighborhood. I have not only built relationships with the students but also with many 
families still living in our neighborhood. I truly don’t care if you vote for me or not. I just am asking that 
you vote. To be completely honest, I don’t know what can truly be accomplished over the next year, 
regardless of who is on the board, if we don’t have more participation from homeowners. I know there 
are legal issues that must be addressed but without the support of our community nothing can be fixed, 
changed or updated. As an educator and coach, I know communication is key and that communication 
puts most people at ease. Communication, transparency, honesty and a commitment to doing what is 
right for Chisholm Ranch Estates is all I can guarantee if elected to the board. 

Candidate 2 – Robbie Steed - I am honored to be nominated for the Board of Directors position. I have 
lived in Chisholm Ranch since May 2013. I have been married to my wife, Melanie, for 24 years and we 
have a 22-year-old daughter and a 19-year-old son. I have previously served on the Chisholm Ranch 
Board of Directors for a total of 5 years. I am a retired Police Officer and Veteran of the US Army where I 
served as an Officer for 10 years. My wife and I currently own several businesses. I have 32 years of 
leadership experience with extensive experience as a board member with several other organizations. 
Due to this, I feel that I am a strong candidate for this position, and I hope to continue to make this an 
even better community so that other communities will strive to be like us. I look forward to serving my 
friends and neighbors in this capacity.   

Candidate 3 – Jeff Deats - Hello Chisholm Ranch Estates neighbors! I'm Jeff Deats, and I'm thrilled to announce my 
candidacy for the Chisholm Ranch Estates HOA board. Having proudly called this community home for 8 wonderful 
years, I bring a deep understanding of our neighborhood's unique character. With 20 years of real estate experience and 
three prior terms on the board, I am committed to contributing to the well-being and continued prosperity of our 
community. I've had the privilege of witnessing the growth and development of Chisholm Ranch Estates, and now, I'm 
eager to leverage my experience to ensure its continued success. I am genuinely excited about the opportunity to 
continue serving as a member of the Chisholm Ranch Estates HOA board. With your support, we can work together to 
preserve and enhance the unique qualities that make our community exceptional. I ask for your vote and look forward 
to the privilege of representing you on the board. Thank you for your consideration!  
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